
 

Monday 17th March, 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we continue to support the learning and development of our children, I would like to take this opportunity to 
remind you of the vital role that daily reading at home plays in enhancing their literacy skills and fostering a love 
of books. 
 
Research in ‘Early Reading’ show that regular reading not only improves vocabulary and comprehension but also 
enriches imagination and creativity. We encourage you to set aside time each day to read with your child, as 
even just a few minutes can make a significant difference in their learning journey. 
 
Additionally, we are seeking volunteers to come into school and share their love of reading with our children. If 
you are interested in helping out, whether it’s reading stories or supporting children when reading, we would be 
delighted to have you join our efforts. Your involvement can make a meaningful impact on our students’ 
enthusiasm for reading and learning. 
 
If you would like to volunteer, please contact the school office and we will provide you with further details. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and commitment to your child’s education. Together, we can help nurture 
a lifelong passion for reading. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Serra 
Assistant Headteacher 
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